
  

Monday, April 6, 2020 
 

Child Care Support When You Need to Be at Work 
 

NYC Health + Hospitals is offering child care support (ages 0-12 years), during 

the COVID-19 outbreak, to help employees find: 

 

 Full-time child care in a Bright Horizons® center. 

 At-home child care services with screened child care providers.  

 

Child care services will begin April 15th and are free to NYC Health + Hospitals’ 

workforce (employees, affiliate and temporary staff) during the emergency 

response.  
 

Apply now by completing the Childcare Application Form. Once you apply, you 

will receive an email confirmation (as early as April 13), and instructions on 

what you need to do to access services beginning April 15th.  

 
 

Questions? We have Answers. 
 

 Email the ChildCareServices@nychhc.org 
 

 Call the COVID19-CHILDCARE-HOTLINE (646-694-5100) 
 

 Visit the Employee Resource Center home page to learn more about 

the family resources available.  

https://covid.nychealthandhospitals.org/ChildCareEnroll
mailto:ChildCareServices@nychhc.org
http://hhcinsider.nychhc.org/corpoffices/erc/Pages/Index.aspx


 

Need Services Right Now? 

Employees have free access to Sittercity.com, a database to find child care 

providers in their neighborhood. Employees are responsible for covering the 

costs of services offered through the Sittercity website.   

 

  

 

https://www.sittercity.com/NYCHH

